June 16, 2022

Chair Miles Nevin Airport Advisory Commission

A positive COVID test this morning will keep me from attending today's scheduled Airport Advisory Commission meeting.

After a year of serving as Vice Chair of the Commission, I would like to be considered for Chair of the Commission for this next term. If nominated, I would accept the nomination, and if elected, I would accept the position.

My apologies on not being present today, but following CDC protocol, I cannot attend.

Thank you,

Katie Larson Vice Chair

Yate

Airport Advisory Commission

cc: Ken Mason, Executive Assistant, Long Beach Airport